10. The Chocolate Room

WORKSHEET 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the given passage carefully.

Oompa Loompas are one of the most beloved characters from Roald Dahl's classic children's book 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory'. They are described as being very small, about knee-high and have unique physical characteristics such as their green hair and orange skin.

In the story, we learn that Oompa Loompas were originally from Loompaland, a distant land with a dangerous jungle and wild beasts. They were brought to the chocolate factory by Willy Wonka as a result of a deal he made with the Oompa Loompas. In exchange for rescuing them from Loompaland, the Oompa Loompas agreed to work for Wonka in his factory, creating delicious sweets and chocolates.

Despite their small stature, Oompa Loompas are incredibly skilled and efficient workers. They are also very musical, often breaking out into song and dance to entertain their fellow factory workers. In fact, their catchy and humorous songs are one of the most memorable aspects of the book and have been adapted into various stage productions and films.

Oompa Loompas are unique, magical fictional creature that have captured the imagination of readers and viewers for decades. Their charm continues to make them a favourite among children and adults alike.

A. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Who are Oompa Loompas?
- 2. What do they look like?
- 3. How and why were they brought to the chocolate factory?
- 4. What do they do in Willy Wonka's factory?
- 5. Write about one memorable feature of Oompa Loompas.

B. Fill in the blanks with suitable words from the passage.

- 1. Oompa Loompas are characters from Roald Dahl's classic children's book
- 2. Oompa Loompasare described as being very small and have green _____ and orange _____.
- 3. Oompa Loompas were originally from _____
- 4. Oompa created delicious _____ in Willy Wonka's factory.
- 5. They are also very ______, often breaking out into song and dance to entertain their fellow factory workers.

WORKSHEET 2

GRAMMAR

A. Underline the adverbs in the following sentences.

- 1. He goes to the temple regularly.
- 2. She spoke spontaneously.
- 3. She is very witty.
- 4. My family members waited for my annual examination result anxiously.
- 5. The doctor examined the patient patiently.
- 6. My parents spent lavishly on my last birthday.
- 7. She dresses herself artistically.
- 8. The bodyguards of the Prime Minister always keep looking all around when he addresses the public.
- 9. Why don't you go upstairs and rest for some time?
- 10. Last week, our school organised a blood donation camp.

WORKSHEET 3

VOCABULARY AND WRITING

- A. Complete the following analogies.
 - 1. tree : forest :: book : _____
 - 2. student : school :: postman : _____
 - 3. poet : words :: photographer : _____
 - 4. nest : tree :: cave : _____
 - 5. combing : hair :: brushing : _____
 - 6. gentle : lamb :: ferocious : _____
- B. Write a paragraph on your favourite dish.